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 PC1 
Name: Fairbanks AC 

Community of Residence: Fairbanks, AK 

Comment: 

Fairbanks Fish and Game Advisory Committee (Fairbanks AC)  

Comment on Proposal 173 

The FAC supports Proposal #173 and the village of Kwinhagak in their efforts to conserve 
salmon and still support a local commercial and subsistence fishery.  Reducing fishing time and 
restricting gear should result in short windows of time and enhance escapement.  We commend 
the Village of Kwinhagak for considering subsistence needs and matching time and gear 
restrictions and including all the detail in #173 which would result in conservation.  The Board 
should pass this proposal as presented or request the Department add these changes in lawful 
gear specifications and operations and time limits to the management plan. 

Gale K. Vick 

Fairbanks Fish and Game Advisory Committee, Chair of Fisheries Sub-Committee 
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APR 7 2023 

Ms. Märit Carlson-Van Dort, Chair 
Alaska Board of Fisheries 
Alaska Department of Fish and Game 
P.O. Box 115526 
Juneau, Alaska 99811-5526 

Dear Chair Carlson-Van Dort: 

The Office of Subsistence Management (OSM) appreciates the opportunity to comment on 
Proposal 173, which will be considered at the Alaska Board of Fisheries meeting on April 19. 

The OSM staff reviewed Proposal 173 and has no comment to provide at this time. 

We appreciate the opportunity to participate in the process for these important regulatory matters 
and look forward to working with your Board and the Alaska Department of Fish and Game on 
these issues. 

Sincerely, 

Sue Detwiler 
Assistant Regional Director 
Office of Subsistence Management 

cc:  Federal Subsistence Board 
       Interagency Staff Committee 
       Benjamin Mulligan, Alaska Department of Fish and Game 
       Art Nelson, Alaska Department of Fish and Game 
       Mark Burch, Alaska Department of Fish and Game 
       Administrative Record 

IN REPLY REFER TO: 

United States Department of the Interior
Office of Subsistence Management 

1011 East Tudor Road MS 121 
Anchorage, Alaska 99503-6199 
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 PC4 
Name: Yukon-Kuskokwim Delta Subsistence Regional Advisory Council (YKDRAC) 

Community of Residence: Fairbanks  

Comment: The Yukon-Kuskokwim Delta Subsistence Regional Advisory Council voted to 
unanimously support Proposal 173 at their public meeting April 5, 2023.  The Council supports 
this proposal because there have been record low returns for Chinook and Chum Salmon in the 
Kuskokwim Management Area, and residents of Quinhagak have been observing low returns of 
these species in the Kanetok River.  The Council agrees that only one net per boat should be 
allowed because conservation measures are needed to help rebuild salmon stocks. 
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